
Headley Parish Council met on Monday evening and made the following comments on the above 
planning application. 
 
We object to the mass, size and bulk of the proposed dwellings which are too big for the plot 
sizes.  There are no garages proposed and no visitor parking is provided.  The Design and Access 
Statement claims the proposed dwellings are in keeping with Headley Down but the majority of 
the larger houses in Headley Down have plot sizes of 0.07ha (1/6th acre) within Policy H10.  There 
is no mention of retention of the bollards nor of the post box. We also support the comments 
from the Landscaping and Highways Officer. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Clerk & Executive Officer 
 

 
 


